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May 6, 2024

TO: Dr. Randal O’Brien

FROM: Susan Jackson

SUBJECT:    Student Recognitions - Do the Write Thing Essay Contest

Goose Creek CISD junior high school students had the opportunity to participate in the Do the Write 
Thing essay contest. This academic and anti-violence program provides students with the relational 
tools necessary to combat violence in their lives. Listed below are the winning entries which we 
would like to recognize at the May 6th Board Meeting.

E.F. Green Junior School
Student - Maahi Singh, 8th Grade
Teacher - Austin Lindsey

Student - Mathew Tyler, 8th Grade
Teacher - Austin Lindsey

Ms. Singh and Mr. Tyler’s essays were chosen from among thousands of entries from students in 
Harris County. They will now both advance to the national level of competition.


